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From the Principal's Desk
Dr. V. Sridhar

Dear students,

As we approach the end of another remarkable year, I want to take a moment to reflect on
all that we have accomplished together. This year has been filled with opportunities for
learning, growth, and success. Whether it was in academics, sports, arts, or extracurricular
activities, I have seen you challenge yourselves, overcome obstacles, and strive for
excellence. Your hard work and determination have been truly inspiring, and I am
immensely proud of each one of you.

Beyond achievements, this year has also been about building character—learning the
values of kindness, respect, resilience, and teamwork. These qualities will serve you well
not only in school but also in life. Remember that every experience, whether big or small,
is a step forward in your journey of growth and self-discovery.

As the year comes to a close, I encourage you to take time to reflect on your progress and
celebrate your successes. Set new goals for the future and continue to dream big. The
possibilities ahead are endless! I look forward to seeing you continue to shine and grow in
all that you do.

Finally, I wish each one of you a restful and joyous holiday season filled with love,
laughter, and cherished memories with family and friends. May you return refreshed and
ready for another incredible year ahead!



DEEPAVALI CELEBRATIONS!!



Celebrating our children on Children’s
Day!!



SCIENCE AND MATH EXPO!!



EDUCATIONAL TRIP TO HYDERABAD!!



MARGAZHI CELEBRATIONS!!



CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS!!



Sports Day 



Carnival Day!



Pongal Celebrations



KG ANNUAL DAY



ECHOES OF THE DIVINE



KG GRADUATION DAY



KG GRADUATION DAY



GAINING ACCOLADES



GAINING ACCOLADES



TEACHER WORKSHOP



The Art of Blog Writing
- Ms. Vidya Satish, English Teacher

Ah, the art of writing blogs-a mystical dance between caffeine,
procrastination, and the desperate hope that your words will someday go
viral. It starts with the noble intention of sharing wisdom or witty insights,
but quickly devolves into a battle against the blinking cursor, which seems
to mock your every attempt at brilliance. You promise yourself, “Just one
more paragraph,” while your brain screams, “Why not just scroll
Instagram instead?”
The true magic of blogging lies in the delicate balance of sounding smart
without sounding like a robot, being relatable without oversharing your
grocery list, and sprinkling in just enough humor to keep readers awake
but not so much that they question your sanity. You become a wordsmith, a
storyteller, and occasionally a comedian-though your audience might be
just your mom and a confused cat. SEO keywords sneak in like ninjas,
because apparently, your heartfelt musings need to be optimized for
Google’s mysterious algorithms to even get a glance.
And let’s not forget the grand finale: the “publish” button. Clicking it feels
like sending your baby off to college-equal parts pride, terror, and the hope
that no one notices that one embarrassing typo you missed. But hey, every
blog post is a little masterpiece, a digital footprint of your thoughts, and
proof that you can indeed turn procrastination into productivity...
eventually. So, keep typing, keep laughing, and remember: in the world of
blogging, the journey is just as entertaining as the destination!
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Thank you!


